
Factors to Consider for Prospective ADAMHS Board Members 

 

♦ Board Members cannot simultaneously serve on the ADAMHS Board and either be 

an employee or a board member of an ADAMHS Board provider.   

♦ Board Members cannot serve on the ADAMHS Board if an immediate family 

member such as a spouse, child, parent, brother, sister, grandchild, stepparent, 

stepchild, stepbrother, stepsister, father-in-law, mother-in-law, son-in-law, daughter-

in-law, brother-in-law, or sister-in-law, is either an employee or a board member of 

an ADAMHS Board provider.   

♦ Typically, committee and General meetings are held on the first, third, and fourth 

Wednesdays of each month, except for August and December, at 4:00 pm at the 

ADAMHS Board office. 

- Committee and General meetings last approximately 1.5 hours. 

- Board Members are expected to serve on at least one standing committee. 

- Board Members are expected to spend about an hour reading the agenda items 

in the board packet to prepare for any committee or general meetings. 

♦ Board members must comply with the Ohio Ethics Law and related statutes found 

in ORC 102, 2921.42 and 2921.43. These laws generally prohibit public servants 

from misusing their official positions for personal gain or for the benefit of their 

family members or business associates.   

  

 

 


